Emergency Lighting Maintenance on 2 Nov 2012 (tomorrow) in the
University Library (01/11/2012)

Dear All,

Please be informed that there will be emergency lighting maintenance on 1/F of the University Library on 2
Nov 2012 (Tomorrow).

There might be some level of noise and dust during maintenance.
We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
Thank you.

Regards,
University Library



